
Date  : 6/7/2017 2:45:15 PM
From  : "Tina Martella" 
To  : "William Lamborn" , "Brad Napientek" 
Subject  : RE: Hollywood Wilcox NOP - Mailing affidavits
Attachment  : image001.png;

Hi Will:  this mailing has not all been tracked yet.  We have multiple mailings happening all at the same time.
I’ll have either Brad or myself notify you once it’s all completed.  Sorry for the delay.
We didn’t forget!
-Tina
 
From: William Lamborn [mailto:william.lamborn@lacity.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 07, 2017 2:42 PM
To: Tina Martella; Brad Napientek
Subject: Hollywood Wilcox NOP - Mailing affidavits
 
Hi Tina,
When you have the chance, could you please provide mailing affidavits for the subject NOP? I don't think we've received those yet. Please add
them to the project's Dropbox folder.
 
Best,
 
--

William Lamborn
Major Projects
Department of City Planning
200 N. Spring Street, Rm 750 
Ph: 213.978.1470 
Please note that I am out of the office every other Friday.




